
CPS Mentoring Program 

 

Meet Your Mentor Night is Tuesday, August 29, at the Clubhouse, at 7:30pm. All 

members are invited to attend and participate in our Fall Mentoring round! The 

program will also be broadcast on our YouTube channel live, and for later viewing.  

For those of you new to the mentoring program, this is the chance for our 

members to work in small groups with a more seasoned CPS member for 10-12 

weeks. Our CPS motto- Photographers Helping Photographers is what this 

program is all about. Mentors come in many varieties- some are professionals, 

others, hobbyists. All will bring a new experience to your own development as a 

photographer. At Meet Your Mentor Night, each mentor will give a short 

presentation about their plans while we show some of their own work. Many 

work on general photography, while others work on very specialized subjects like 

macro, birds in flight or nighttime photography. Truly, there is something for 

everybody. 

After our presentations, starting at 9pm on Tuesday, August 29th members may 

request a mentor by email only at menteecps@gmail.com. 

Potential mentees may request up to 3 people, in order of preference. We do our 

best to honor your requests, which are considered on a first come, first served 

basis. Please pay attention to the availability of your mentor choice. 

 

 

Each email request MUST CONTAIN THE FOLLOWING INFO OR WILL BE 

RETURNED.  

Your name 

City 

Phone                                                     Email 

Availability   (Weekends, weekdays, evenings)  



Are you a current CPS member? 

Are you new to the mentoring program? 

Camera 

Level of expertise   -- Beginner, Intermediate or Advanced 

Have you taken Fundamentals of Photography, similar courses, or sufficient 

experience? This program is not meant to replace our School of Photography, 

but to supplement it. You are expected to know the basic operations of your 

camera. 

Software (Lightroom, Photoshop, Luminar, Topaz labs, etc.) 

Choice of Mentor- (up to three choices, in order of preference) 

Your place in line will be lost until the information is ALL included. You have from 

9pm on Tuesday, August 29 until 9pm on Wednesday, September 6th to request a 

mentor. No requests will be considered after that time. 

Whether watching from home on YouTube, or live at the clubhouse, listen to what 

our highly skilled mentors can offer. By attending at the clubhouse, you will have 

the advantage after the program to ask questions of the mentors and get to know 

them a bit. You might even get a head start on your request time. 

If you have questions, you can contact Bev Kenworthy at 440-263-5939. 


